
Greetings to All of Our Friends! 
Just a brief note to let everyone know how things are going here at the Impact Project.  We have continued 
to enjoy many blessings, including generous, heartfelt donations of time, effort, and materials, as well as 
financial gifts from our many friends and supporters.  We continue to grow at a rapid pace and appreciate 
all of you so very much! 
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For more information or to volunteer please visit our website at: 
www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or  

You can follow us on Facebook and Twitter! 

On Saturday, September 17th at  Frank & 
Trudy Gray’s Home in Norwich, NY, The 
Impact Project completed it’s 85th project. 
We gave Frank and Trudy a new roof and 
landscaping in under 4 hours with the 
assistance of 62 volunteers. Special Thanks 
go out to Curtis Lumber in Norwich, Rentals 
to Go Norwich, Binghamton Agway, Calvary 
Baptist Church in Norwich, and UCC Church 
in Norwich.  

 

The Impact Project is an independent 501c3 non-profit organization that does major home repairs for elderly, low- 
income and handicapped homeowners in Tioga, Chenango, Otsego and Broome and now Steuben counties.  

On Saturday, August 6  at Robin Nesbitt’s home in Greene, NY, The Impact Project com-
pleted it’s 84th project. We gave Robin a new electrical service, a new roof, and landscap-
ing. In under 4 hours with the assistance of 48 volunteers. Special thanks go out to Erie 
Materials, Lowes in Norwich, NY,  Rentals to Go, Norwich, Whitney Point Baptist Church, 
and First Congregational Church of Greene.   



“By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.” 

John 13:35 

Our goal is to keep serǀiŶg the ĐoŵŵuŶity iŶ the Ŷaŵe of Christ.   We ĐaŶ’t do it ǁithout you.  
We ǁould loǀe to haǀe your assistaŶĐe hoǁeǀer you ĐaŶ proǀide it.  

Please ŵake all ĐheĐk or ŵoŶey orders payaďle to The IŵpaĐt ProjeĐt.  

The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

On Wednesday, October 12th at 10:45am The Impact Project broke ground in Sherburne, NY for our second office building. The 
ground breaking was completed in two days. NYS Senator Jim Seward. Mayor of Sherburne Bill Acee, The Impact Project Di-
rector Jim Willard and many more were all on hand at the event. The Impact Project has received the building permit neces-
sary to start construction on our new building.  The Impact Project will begin construction at the end of November.  Special 
thanks to Burrell’s Excavation for providing the services necessary to demolish the existing home on the property.  


